
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ACTRA and CAEA Joint Statement 
 

 
 
In keeping with the CAEA/ACTRA Reciprocal Agreement, both ACTRA and CAEA urge our 
members to respect each other’s jurisdictions and uphold the professional integrity of our 
organizations by refusing to accept engagements from Producers who are not signatory to 
the CAEA/ACTRA Agreements. 
 
 
Furthermore, we call upon our members to not work under collective agreements in our 
jurisdiction that have been negotiated by a rival union (i.e. CLAC). 
 
 
Signed this 24th day of September, 2002 
 
 
 
Stephen Waddell    Susan Wallace 
National Executive Director   National Executive Director 
ACTRA      CAEA 
 


